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U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

TYPE OF CONVERSATION 

DE-MAIL 

I .t I TELEPHONE 
DINCOMING 

I .t I OUTGOING 

Quality Assurance Program Submittal for Approval for Radioactive Material Packages No. 0935, Revision 9 

SUMMARY AND ACTION REQUIRED (IF ANY) 

Mr. Tapp and Mr. Byars discussed EnergySolutions' (ES) recent submittal of their revised Part 71 Quality 
Assurance Program for prior review and approval. ES modified Section 18 on Audits regarding the frequency 
of internal audits and Mr. Tapp discussed this proposed change with Mr. Byars to determine how the 
frequency would be controlled going forward. After the discussion, Mr. Byars stated that ES plans to send a 
revised QAP that clarifies the frequency commitment. 
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